
Smoke Detection Spray

Packaging: 
200 ml 
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W 150 145
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- easy application
- reliable function control
- No additional test device required
- low odor
- very economical

Operating:
Optical smoke detectors have a detection chamber in 
which an integrated infrared light source emits light 
pulses every 5 - 10 seconds. If this light pulse is changed 
by smoke, e.g. caused by a fire, a relay switches and the 
detector triggers its acoustic warning signal or reports a 
fire alarm to the alarm center. The smoke detector test 
spray is used to simulate smoke and thus enables smoke 
detector systems to be checked regularly for function and 
reliability. For private rooms, we recommend performing 
functional tests once or twice a year. A quarterly 
inspection must be carried out for commercial / technical 
systems, in particular those with an increased risk 
potential such as stores for flammable liquids or the like. 
The product content of a 200 ml can is sufficient for 
around 100 uses.

Application:
Shake can briefly before use. Spray from a distance of 
approx 30-50 cm in the direction of the smoke detector 
for approx 1 - 2 seconds. Please adhere to the 
recommended distance and spray duration, on the one 
hand to achieve the ideal droplet size of the spray mist 
and on the other hand not to damage the sensor through 
overloading. If the smoke detector does not trigger an 
alarm, repeat the test. If there is no alarm even after 5 
seconds of spraying, the smoke detector must be 
replaced. Avoid eye contact with the spray mist and do 
not inhale the spray mist. A smoke detector should be 
replaced after 3 - 5 years at the latest for your safety.
Optimal storage and use temperature between +10 and + 
30°C.

WINKEL GmbH - Lisztstraße 1 - 53881 Euskirchen - Germany - Tel.: +49 2251 77 69 400-401 - Fax: +49 2251 77 69 402 - E-Mail: info@winkelgroup.de

www.winkelgroup.de

TECHNICAL DATA SHEET

Properties:
Professional test spray for optical / photo-electronic 
smoke detectors




